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DISCUSSION ITEM

FROM:    City Council Vice President Sherri F. Myers

SUBJECT:

LIGHTING NEEDS FOR BAYOU BLVD AND NINTH AVE.

SUMMARY:

The area of Bayou Boulevard and Ninth Avenue are in dire need of lighting improvements due to the low
lighting conditions currently in place.

This item is meant to discuss those needs, possible solutions needed to move forward with improvements.

PRIOR ACTION:

Roadway Lighting Inventory and Policy Report

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1)  Roadway Lighting Inventory and Policy Report

PRESENTATION: No
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